
 

                     
 

Product Bulletin:       December 16, 2020 
 

Subject: Plate Trailers - Sidewall Panel Consolidation 

Stoughton Trailers has recently implemented a change to all plate van trailers.  
Going forward, all plate van trailers will be built having uniform 48” wide panels 
running the entire length of the trailer. There will no longer be unique panels 
(commonly referred to as “starters and finishers”) for the first and last panels on 
each sidewall. This running change will reduce the number of repair parts 
required as all sidewall panels will now be the same. Having uniform side panels 
creates a cleaner look and eliminates one splice plate per sidewall.  Please note 
the landing gear is now located 5” further back from the nose.  

 

 

Please contact your sales representative if you have any questions.    


